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Dear Parents,
Welcome back to our Coyote Choir! Our first rehearsal for the spring semester will be Monday, February 13. Coyote Choir rehearsals are held on Monday and Thursday afternoons in the choir room (225) from 2:40 – 3:30 (see attached revised schedule). 
Our choir is made up of Canyon Ridge leaders who love to sing and make music. Each Spring semester, the choir contributes music to events at school such as our PTA Volunteer Appreciation event, the Kindergarten Roundup, and our May Choir Concert and Awards Ceremony. We also enjoy a pizza party in May.
Just a reminder about our bylaws:

There is no audition to be a member of the Coyote Choir. However, students joining the choir must:

1. Have exemplary behavior at all times. Students must be a leader with excellent or satisfactory conduct. If a student’s conduct grade drops below an “S”, the student will be placed on suspension until the conduct grade is raised. 

2. Have transportation on Monday and Thursday afternoons. Choir students will be dismissed at the horseshoe by the office. Students who are picked up late more than 3 times will lose choir membership for the semester. If a child normally attends the KIN program after school, parents will need to inform them that their child is in choir and will report to KIN as soon as choir is over. It is also the students’ responsibility to check in with KIN prior to coming to each choir rehearsal. Only choir members will be allowed in the music room after school; please make separate arrangements for siblings.
3. Attend regularly with no more than 3 unexcused absences per semester. Please notify Mrs. McChesney by note or via email if your child will miss a rehearsal. An absence from school on a choir day is excused.
A current schedule of activities and rehearsals can be found at: http://mrstaguiam.weebly.com/coyote-choir.html
I am looking forward to a great Spring Semester working with your child! Please notify me by email or note if your child will be unable to continue participation in Coyote Choir this year.

Emily McChesney, Canyon Ridge Music Teacher, Coyote Choir Director

emcche@neisd.net
